
Website Accessibility Certification 

Office of Law Enforcement Support 

 

Contact: 916-654-2867 or oles@chhs.ca.gov 

 

The undersigned certify that, as of July 1, 2021, the internet website of the Office of Law 
Enforcement Support is designed, developed and maintained to be in compliance with 
California Government Code Sections 7405 and 11135, and the Web Content 
Accessibility Guidelines 2.0, or a subsequent version, [as of the date of certification], 
published by the Web Accessibility Initiative of the World Wide Web Consortium at a 
minimum Level AA success criteria. 

 
 

 Andrew Hinkle                                       (Original on file)              7/1/2021                        

Printed Name of CIO Signature of CIO  Date 

 

 

Geoff Britton               (Original on file)                   7/01/2021 

Printed Name of Director/Secretary Signature of Director/Secretary Date 
 


